
Submitter: Kalin Schmoldt  

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: Senate Committee On Rules 

Measure, Appointment or Topic: SB210 

A healthy democracy depends on participation from a broad range of views or it 

cannot claim to be representative, and the decisions of government will not be 

accepted as the will of the people. To have faith in the rule of law we must balance 

ease of participation with security of elections.  

 

Considering the mysterious relative silence about voting fraud following this election 

(compared to previous ones), election security has not been proven to be a 

significant problem that would justify changes that make voting participation more 

difficult. 


